
Colorado County Hazard Mitigation Plan
News Release Date
02-16-2024

The Colorado County Hazard Mitigation Plan is under review and needed changes as required
every 5 years. Part of the review process is getting public input concerning the plan and
information that folks my have that need to be included.

Public input is Critical - The Colorado County Office of Emergency Services is leading the
county-wide Hazard Mitigation Plan (HMP) update process to examine future natural hazards
that could risk life and property. The update is required to be eligible for future mitigation
grants and help communities be prepared. Attached is an invitation/information flyer with a QR
code for the public to participate in completing a survey which is a critical part of the plan’s

https://www.coeltx.net/community/page/colorado-county-hazard-mitigation-plan-0


renewal process.

Thank you so much for everyone’s help in making this project a success.
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